
GOVERNOR  INSLEE  ANNOUNCED  NEW  RESTRICTIONS  ON

NON -URGENT  DENTAL  PROCEDURES  SO  THE  STATE  CAN  MAKE  SURE  WASHINGTON

HEALTH  CARE  WORKERS

HAVE  ENOUGH  PROTECTIVE  EQUIPMENT  TO  WEAR  AS  THEY  WORK  THE  FRONT  LINES  OF

THE

COVID - 19  PANDEMIC .  THE  ORDER  APPLIES  TO  ANY  NON -URGENT  PROCEDURE  THAT

REQUIRES  DENTAL

PROFESSIONALS  TO  WEAR  PERSONAL  PROTECTIVE  EQUIPMENT .

COVID-19 PANDEMIC LEADS TO HALT ON NON-URGENT DENTAL PROCEDURES 
BY: BETTER HEALTH TOGETHER MARCH 25TH, 2020
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https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/20-24%20COVID-19%20non-urgent%20medical%20procedures%20%28tmp%29.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

